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Gathering to Worship the Lord on the Lord’s Day 
July 1, 2018 

 
Welcome Pastor Brown 
 
Call to Worship The Star Spangled Banner Key 
 The Worship Choir and Congregation 
 Jim Speer & Fred McCall, Trumpet 
 
Invocation  Mike Brendle 
 
Hymn of Praise # 630 
  America the Beautiful (vs 1 & 3) Ward 
 
Hymn of Thanksgiving #644 
 Count Your Blessings (vs 1 & 4) Excell 
 
Offertory Prayer   
 
Offertory Americana Medley 
  Steve Hutchens, Tonya Allison and Sara McCall 
 
Prayer and Praise  Pastor Brown 
 
Choral Praise Freedom’s Never Free Gaither 
  The Worship Choir 
  Peggy Raines & Jim Speer, Duet 
 
Message Complaining Saints Pastor Brown 
  Number 11 
 
Hymn of Invitation # 450 
  I Need Thee Every Hour (vs 1 & 3) Lowry 
 
Benediction  Pastor Brown 
 

Postlude Steve Hutchens & Tonya Allison 
 

Calendar 
Sunday—Saturday 

 
1 10:30  Worship 
  
3 6:00  Pathfinders will not be meeting 
 
4  Office Closed 
 6:30  No Services 
 
5 No Music Rehearsals 
 
Deacons’ Meeting for July will be on Sunday July 15th instead of July 
8th. 

Pastor Brown and Debbie will be on vacation next weekend. Ted Baity, a 
Gideon representative, will be speaking in his absence. A love offering in 
support of the Gideon organization will be taken at the end of the service. 
Offering plates will be at all the sanctuary exit doors. If you wish to give 
your offering during the regular offering time, please place it in an  
envelope and mark Gideons on the outside. As a reminder, all checks 
should be payable to “Boonville Baptist Church.” The church will then  
issue a check to Gideons International for the total offering. 


